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Sandy Ronski

From: Heather Sohlden
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 9:53 AM
To: Karen Dorow; Denise Larson
Cc: Sandy Ronski
Subject: FW: Citizen Park Recreation Center

For clarification purposes Mayor Nickels is not requesting renaming of Citizen Park itself however the 
name of the building to “Citizen Park Recreation Center” as referenced in the email request below. 
 

Heather L. Sohlden 
Confidential Secretary 
City of Manitowoc www.manitowoc.org 
Mayor’s Office: (920) 686-6980                 
Attorney’s Office: (920) 686-6990                    
Attorney’s Fax: (920) 686-6999                           
Email: hsohlden@manitowoc.org 

 

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If 

the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this 

message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the 

address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.  

 

 
‘Like’ the City of Manitowoc Facebook  

page by clicking the image above!  
 

 
Follow the City of Manitowoc on  

Twitter by clicking the image above! 

 

 
 
From: John Brunner [mailto:john@thefitnessstore.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:15 AM 
To: Justin Nickels 

Subject: Citizen Park Recreation Center 

 

Good Morning Mayor Nickels, 

 

As previously indicated, the Friends of Citizen Park Rec Center is interested in having the building we are 

raising funds for officially recognized as the Citizen Park Recreation Center.  At this time, in the process of 

doing our fund-raising, we often have to use several descriptions to indicate which building we're referring 

to.  Sometimes we must use the Armory, other times the skating rink, Rollaire and even sometimes the field 

house. 
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By virtue of this email, I, on behalf of the Friends of Citizen Park Rec Center, would like to make the following 

requests to you and the City Council: 

 

1)  That the name of the building we are referring to, be officially and permanently changed to the  

Citizen Park Recreation Center and, 

 

2) That you and the City Council instruct the Department of Public Works to construct a sign which can use the 

existing uprights located in front of the former Recreation Department offices with the newly adopted name:  

 

   Citizen Park 

Recreation Center 

 

Of course, we realize that this adoption of the name won't immediately take care of the description problems we 

have in identifying the building, but it would be a good step in getting all citizens of the area to recognize this 

building by just one name so that in the future, this may be the only name this building is referred to as. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

John 

 

--  

John Brunner 

 

Friends of Citizen Park Recreation Center 

PO Box 1562 

Manitowoc, WI  54221-1562 

 

--  
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